
The CCRI Cybersecurity Club is hosting a Linux Cyber Ops 

Information and Instruction Session followed by a Linux Cyber 

Ops Competition on Saturday April 14th from 9:00—3:00 at 

CCRI’s Newport Campus in room 213. 

 

This event is open to all students regardless of previous 

experience.  To register for the event contact Gail Golomb 

(glgolomb@my.ccri.edu) or Frank Giordano 

(fgiordano@my.ccri.edu). 

 

The Information and Instruction Session will be from 9:00—

12:00, followed by the Competition at 1:00pm. 


